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We’re catching up with news from Wild Places with this newsletter ...
   Every year we stock a limited number of the Underground Worlds calendar, which has proved 
tremendously popular. And every year it sells out, leaving a few cavers making enquiries and being 
disappointed. The bottom line is that if you intend to order a copy, don’t leave it too late (especially 
given the current state of play with Royal Mail strikes). A few copies are in stock now with the rest 
scheduled to reach us early next week. Click the image for more information. 

   We have new titles available as well. The superb Underground Symphony is back in stock and 
is now joined by another volume by the same photographer, Philippe Crochet, on the Grottes de 
Han. Joining it is another highly illustrated book, Lechuguilla Cave, with a review coming in the 
forthcoming Descent (288). It has been many years since Lechuguilla featured in a book of this 
standard, so learn more online and get your order in early.
   We are also having a clear-out of older stocks of Descent mugs and T-shirts. Both are high 
quality: the mugs are cramic baked and dishwasher proof so that they will not fade, and the pre-
shrunk T-shirts are made using ethically sourced cotton and workers are paid a fair wage and the 
environment is protected from pollution. These are on offer with a second item half price, so to help 
us clear these out follow the links.



Descent subscriptions                                     Current issue

WILD PLACES PUBLISHING
Descent. Written by cavers, produced by cavers and read by cavers ... everywhere

Visit us for subscriptions to Descent, books both new and used, cards, mugs, t-shirts and more ...

© 2022 Wild Places Publishing
PO Box 100, Abergavenny NP7 9WY, UK

You have received this email because you subscribed to receive newsletters from  
Wild Places Publishing.

Should you wish to cancel your subscription, please click here to unsubscribe.
You can also unsubscribe (or resubscribe) at any time through your account.

Does this email display incorrectly? View in your browser
	

 Best wishes from Descent magazine

   There is plenty more to find online of course, so do 
make a visit and we will hope to hear from you.

Best wishes from
Chris & Judith

Finally, we come to the next Descent, which we’re 
hard at work to imminently take to print. It has extra 
pages (one of our ‘special’ issues) and is rich in fine 
photographs, news reports and articles, including 
two on major UK breakthroughs plus the results of our 
caption competition and a healthy amount of cave 
science and thoughtful analysis of conservation issues. 
If you have not done so yet, it is time to renew your 
subscription (or take out a new one) so that we have 
your details ready for the next posting, and if you have 
missed the current issue click on the image below to 
buy a single copy. Delay not ...


